
CHURCHILL WAY 
CANAL QUARTER

T: 07818 432183
E: Churchillway@knightsbrown.co.uk

9 September, 2022
Dear Resident/Proprietor,

Ref: ADVANCED WARNING : NORTH EDWARD STREET LANE & FOOTPATH CLOSURE 

What:  Single lane and footpath closure on  North Edward Street. 
Where: North Edward Street, Cardiff
When: Week commencing 19 September 2022 for 20 weeks

What we’re doing?

As part of the Churchill Way Canal Quarter Scheme, we will be undertaking works to remove and replace the 
existing kerb line, footpath, paving and street furniture, and completing ducting work throughout North Edward 
Street.
 
How will this impact you? 
 
To enable us to undertake this work safely, there will, unfortunately, be some disruption within the local area. 
We have tried to minimise this by phasing our works in to smaller areas which enables us to implement shorter 
pedestrian diversions and ensure that the works are delivered efficiently and safely. We will maintain access to 
businesses at all times and a safe pedestrian route will be in place throughout the works.
 
The drawing below highlights in red the lane and footpath closure on the south side of North Edward Street. 
Once we have completed this work we will then move on to the northside and switch the lane and 
footpath closure on to the North.

We understand that our work can cause disruption, and we’d like to assure you that we will complete the work 
as quickly and safely as possible. In the meantime, if you have any questions or queries about the work, feel free 
to contact me on  07818 432183.

Kind Regards,

Public Liaison Manager
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